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Dear Pastor, church, and praying friends,   
 
What an exciting eight months it has been since we began raising support for 
Scandinavia back in early March. Since our last update, at least five more churches 
have chosen to financially partner with our ministry, and we are hoping and praying 
for not a few more by the year’s turn. What’s more, our schedule for 2016 is filling up 
very quickly. It is still our endeavor to be in Sweden by the Summer of 2017. Only by 
the generosity and faithful prayers of God’s people will this happen. The faithful 
prayers for us and our ministry have been very evident this year. Thank you for 
interceding on our behalf!  
 
Lära sig språket  
“Learning the language.” In December, we will begin building a foundation in the 
Swedish language via Rosetta Stone’s language-learning software. The Swedish 
alphabet has three more letters and many different pronunciations. Enrolling in 
language school will be one of the first things we do upon arriving in Sweden, but we 
desire to have at least a general idea of basic words, sounds, and pronunciations by 
then. We believe it to be very important to communicate the gospel with people in 
their native tongue. Please pray for us as we embark upon this endeavor.  
 
Thanksgiving is right around the corner. We have so much to thank God for; above all, 
we thank Him for the gift of His dear Son. It has been our privilege to partner with you 
both prayerfully and financially to reach the people of Scandinavia with the gospel of 
Jesus Christ. May you have a very happy Thanksgiving! 
 
May God bless you! 
 
Don & Beverly Sixt 
Landon & Laban


